
In Prague, 2nd of June 2023 

Subject: Notice of change of company name 

Dear customers and business partners, 

we would like to announce an important milestone in the development of our company. 2nd of June 2023, HPST, 
s.r.o. changes its name to Altium International s.r.o.

Altium SA, which is the owner of HPST, s.r.o., decided to strengthen its position on the European market and 
better adapt to the dynamically developing business environment with this strategic step. We can assure you that 
the change only concerns the company name and visual identity. 

The name change will not affect any aspect of our business relationships or the products and services we deliver. 
The company's address, contact details and company registration details (Identification number and VAT number) 
remain the same. 

The new name Altium International s.r.o. should better reflect our vision of the future and represent our ongoing 
commitment to innovation. We believe that this change will further strengthen our position in the market. 

Although the name change takes effect immediately, our email addresses and all other contacts remain 
unchanged. Please continue to send all your requests to our existing email addresses. 

We are currently setting up a transition period during which the new ones will be introduced gradually. As soon as 
this happens, we will inform all our business partners and customers. However, there is nothing to worry about, 
any correspondence sent to the old email addresses in the future, even after the introduction of new ones, will 
reach us and be handled promptly. 

As we transition to our new name, we kindly request you to update your records accordingly. All future 
communications, invoices, contracts and other business interactions should reflect the new company name 
Altium International s.r.o. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at info@hpst.cz. 

We appreciate your trust and support and look forward to further cooperation. 

Best regards, 

RNDr. Karel Vranovský, CSc., CEO, Altium International s.r.o., registered office Na Jetelce 69/2, Prague 9, 190 00 
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